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Section V. (SectionV, P. L.) And be it further enacted
by the authority aforesaid,That no conveyancemadein pur-
suanceof this act, shall ever be so construedas to bar, or
in any mannerdefeator affect the claims of any personor
persons,other thanthe said CharlesMiles, and thesaid four
grandchildrenof Samuel Miles aforesaid,of, in or to, the
before describedtwo eighteenthparts of the undevisedreal
estateaforesaid,or of any part or appurtenancethereof,in
any wise thereuntoappertaining.

ApprovedMarch 16, 1803. Recordedin L. B. No. IX, p. 9.

CHAPTERMMCCCXLVIII.

AN ACT ERECTING BETHEL TOWNSHIP IN THE COUNTY OF BERKS,
INTO AN ELECTION DISTRICT.

SectionI. (SectionI, P. L.) Be it enactedby the Senate
andHouseof Representativesof the Commonwealthof Penn-
sylvania,in GeneralAssemblymet, andit is herebyenactedby
theauthority of thesame,ThatBetheltownship,in thecounty
of Berks, is herebyerectedinto an electiondistrict, and the
electorsthereofshall hold their electionsat the housenow
occupiedby Michael Miller in said township.

• Approved March 16, 1803. RecordedL. B. No. 9, p. 9.

CHAPTERMMCCCXLIX.

A SUPPLEMENTTO THE MILITIA LAW OF THIS COMMONWEALTH

SectionI. (SectionI, P. L.) Be it enactedby the Senate
andHouseof Representativesof the Commonwealthof Penn-
sylvania,in GeneralAssemblymet,andit is herebyenactedby
the authority of the same,That if any commissionedofficer
in the city of Philadelphia,thetownship of theNorthernLib-
erties or the district of Southwark, shall ceaseto reside
therein, and removetherefromfor the spaceof six months,
unlesson public business,heshall forfeit his commissionand


